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ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This 

week’s 

Attendance 

Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 

 

 

Well 

done 

Willow 

100% 

this 

week! 

 
 

 

WILLOW 100% 2 11 11 

PALM 99.6% 1 10 10 

NURSERY AM 98.6% 0 9 + 1 10 

HAWTHORN 97.9% 0 8 + 1 9 

ASH 97.8% 1 7 7 

ELM 97.5% 0 6 + 1 7 

SYCAMORE 95.8% 1 5 5 

CHESTNUT 94.8% 0 4 + 1 5 

HAZEL 94.2% 3 3 3 

OAK 93.9% 0 2 + 1 3 

NURSERY P.M. 72.7% 1 1 1 

Texting Number: 07860030576 

@rednalhillinf 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

   Friday 4th November to Thursday 10th November 2016 

                 Alfie in Oak will be 5         Elliot in Oak will be 5                   Chloe in Palm will be 6 

                                         Kacey in Willow will be 6         Lucy in Sycamore will be 7 

SCHOOL TIMES — doors open 8.45am 3.20pm finish 
Tuesday 8th November—Hazel class Forest School day in Gloucestershire 

Wednesday 9th November—Parent Evening —3.40pm—6.10pm 

Thursday 10th November– Parent Evening - 4.30pm—7.00pm  

Tuesday 15th November — Open day Reception intake 9.15am and 6.00pm 

Friday 2nd December—Christmas Fayre 3.30pm  

Friday 16th December– Break up for Christmas  

  

HALLOWEEN FUN 
The children had a super first day back at school 
dressed in their Halloween costumes. Activities  
included pumpkin carving and dancing at the  
Halloween disco before enjoying their spooky lunch.  

OPEN DAY—TUESDAY 15TH NOVEMBER  

On Tuesday 15th November 2016   

9.15a.m. or 6.00p.m.  

We are holding an Open Day for Reception 2017  

parents. Please pass this information on to friends 

and celebrate how proud we are of our school.  

POPPY APPEAL 

Poppies will be on sale in the school office, we ask 

for a minimum contribution of 50p.  Please see other 

items for sale overleaf including bracelets and slap rulers.  

   WHOLE SCHOOL TARGET— 96% 

This week’s attendance  - 96.8% 

We have met our target this week, well done! 

NAG ON THE RAG 
Please DO NOT drive onto the school  
site at any time of day.  

PARENT EVENING CONSULTATIONS 
Wednesday 9th November and Thursday 
10th November. 
Parent Evening appointment bookings have 
now closed. If you have not made your appointment see 
your class teacher. When you arrive for your appointment 
please come to the office who will direct you to the  
classroom.  

RECEPTION 2017 

Parents should apply for their child’s Reception Class place and 

transfer from Year 2 to Year 3 by using the online service at 

www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions by the 4th December. 

2016.  

 

      WELL DONE SOPHIE! 

We would like to say a huge well 

done to Sophie in Hawthorn class. 

After discussing good deeds in class Sophie went 

home baked cakes and delivered them to a local 

old people’s home who enjoyed eating them!  

Non Uniform Day 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to our non 

uniform day at the end of last half term, we raised 

£173.00 for school fund.  

PHOTOS 

Please return any orders for school photos by Wednesday 9th 

November. 
   Please ensure P.E. kits are back in school.  


